
Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter.  
 

As this year draws to a close this will be the last edition of the Branwood Bee 
for this academic year. We would like to thank you for reading and hope that 
you have enjoyed sharing all of our adventures and acheivements. Wishing 
Form 6 the very best of luck with their new adventures and wishing everyone 
a lovely summer. 

 
Go Ape Fun Day                                                                                
                                                            

Forms 3, 4, 5 and 6 had a blast at Go Ape, on ‘fun day’ last Friday! The 
children were able to discover the ‘Treetop Adventure’, where they were 
harnessed to ropes and had to clamber over the obstacles amongst the 
canopy! They also got to partake in the ‘Gorilla Games’ where they had the 
chance to build upon their team building skills! Great fun was truly had by 
all… even when eating sandwiches in the rain! 
 
Report by Miss Basger 
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KG2                                                                                                                                                
                                                            

I would like to thank KG2 for being such a wonderful class and wish them all 
the very best for next year. It has been a fantastic year, one which I will never 
forget. If I could leave you with some advice; please remember to always be 
yourselves, do your best and be kind. 
 
Report by Mrs Boulton 

    
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       



 

Form 1 & Form 2                                                                                                                                                                              

The countdown was finally over. Fun Day had arrived at last. Form 1 had been 
so excited in the run-up to it. The day was full of laughter and merriment, and 
I know each of us has taken away many wonderful memories. Fun Day is all 
about rewarding pupils for their hard work throughout the year and our 
pupils do work extremely hard.  
 
Report by Mrs Houseman        

 

 

Form 3                                                                   
                                                                                                                                   
In Form 3 we've had a very busy week. I was impressed with their amazing 
performances in the Summer Shows at the start of the week.  
 
In our English lessons we have been working on publishing our non-
chronological reports all about Ancient Greece. In Maths we have been 
constructing 3D shapes and identifying their features. In Geography we 
became news reporters and reported all about natural disasters! 
 
Report by Miss Wilkinson 

    

   



 

 

         

             

Eco-Tip of the Week                                                                                                    

Try to wear clothes two or three times before washing them. The trick here is 

to hang up or air your clothes, which will keep them fresher for longer. 

 

Here are some useful links for parents on online safety:        

National Online Safety | Keeping Children Safe Online in Education 
 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/social-media                            
 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

         

Here are some useful resources for parents on wellbeing :                                            

Place2Be Mental Health & Wellbeing for parents 

 
 
Please see more of what we are up to on social media 
 
Twitter - twitter.com/branwoodschool?s=11&t=Q7kv7YPQmKl2GQtX563BSw  
 
Instagram - https://instagram.com/branwoodschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y= 
 
Facebook  - https://www.facebook.com/BranwoodPreparatorySchool  
 

 

 

Eco-School  

  Social Media 

On-Line Safety 

Wellbeing 

Extra-Curricular 
Goal! 

 
Yahya from Form 3 won Player’s 

Player of the year and most 
improved player of the year for his 

football team. Well Done Yahya! 
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